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Editor Decision: Publish subject to technical corrections (17 Jul 2020) by Andreas Petzold
Comments to the Author:
Dear Paquita

thank you very much for the careful revision of the manuscript.
It is my pleasure to accept the manuscript for publication in ACP.

The only technical correction which needs to be fixed, concerns the font size of the x-axis labels 
in Figure 2, please check.

Best wishes

Andreas

Response:

Thank you for the final feedback and acceptance of the manuscript. I have corrected the font size 
in Figure 2. In addition my co-authors Anne Barkley and Cassandra Gaston made some finalizing 
edits to Table 2 and Section 2.2 describing the electron microscopy. These are minor but increase 
the precision of the language.

Regards, Paquita Zuidema
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